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Over 4,700 sites join DEA Nationwide effort to 
TAKE-BACK PRESCRIPTION DRUGS 

 
 
Why: Prescription drugs are the second most commonly abused category of drugs, behind 
marijuana and ahead of cocaine, heroin, methamphetamine and other drugs.  
 
Approximately six out of ten teens agree that prescription drugs are easy to get from parent's 
medicine cabinets, according to The Partnership for a Drug Free America 2009. So it is 
important to properly dispose of medications that are no longer needed. 
 
Are unused, unneeded and expired medications filling up your medicine cabinet? Don't know 
what to do with all of those old prescription drugs? The Drug Enforcement Administration has 
scheduled a National Prescription Drug Take-Back day.  
 
“I encourage every American to take advantage of this valuable opportunity to safely dispose 
of unused, unneeded, or expired prescription drugs,” said Gil Kerlikowkse, Director of National 
Drug Control Policy.  “Preventing these readily available, and potentially deadly drugs from 
being diverted, and misused is something each and every one of us can do to help reduce the 
epidemic of prescription drug abuse that is harming so many Americans.”      
 
When: Saturday, October 29, 2011 
 
Time: The free event will be held from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. local time. 
 
Where: Collection sites in every local community can be found by going to:  
 

www.deadiversion.gov 
 

Click on the “Got Drugs?” banner at the top of the home page, which connects to a database 
that citizens can search by zip code, city or county. This site is continuously updated with new 
Take-back locations. In addition, interested residents of San Diego can learn more, and 
download the latest announcement for this initiative, and more information available in English 
and Spanish, by visiting: 

National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day 

 

 

 



 



 



 


